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As a Professional Counselor Associate in the state of Oregon, I sometimes work with 

clients from the LGBTQ+ community in my private practice and see myself as an ally. 

Conversion therapy is known to be harmful in its practice which goes against all 

efforts of mental health professionals to do no harm. I am here to add my voice to the 

support of banning conversion therapy in our state. 


